
Dear Bryan

Kind regards

Office of the Chief Executive
a

In terms of the next steps, we will liaise with Herbert Smith Freehills and progress
the development of the detailed Service Agreement. We hope to provide you with a
first draft in the coming weeks. If you are agreeable, we will set up a time towards
the end of October or early November to review this and discuss any key items.

Please reach out to me if you have any questions. We look forward to progressing
the new agreement.

Nepean Blue Mountains Local Health District is pleased to accept the Terms Sheet.
Our apologies for the delay in confirming this.
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